
 

 

Cir No.: STS/89/2024-25         05.09.2024 (Thursday) 
 

Dear Parent 
 

The National Institute of Fashion Technology (NIFT), a leading institution in fashion education, is hosting 

a unique event at Dilli Haat from September 1st to 15th, 2024. In collaboration with the Ministry of 

Textiles, NIFT aims to foster creativity, innovation, and the preservation of India's traditional crafts. 

 

Students will have the opportunity to explore NIFT's diverse range of fashion and craft designs, interact 

with skilled artisans, and learn from industry professionals. As part of the event, students will be visiting 

Dilli Haat, INA, on 09.09.2024 (Monday) to witness a live demonstration of Machlipatnam Kalamkari 

block printing from Andhra Pradesh. This traditional craft will be showcased from 12:00 p.m. to                 

1:30 p.m. 

 

Students will be going to Dilli Haat from school and parents to pick their wards from Dilil Haat only. 

 
 
 
 
Ms. Meneka I. Singh 

  (Principal) 
.................................................................................................................................................................................................. 

 
CONSENT SLIP FOR CIR NO. STS/89/2024-25 

 
 

I, Ms./ Mr. ______________________________ Parent /Guardian of ______________________________ of class ____ section ____ allow 

my ward for the visit to Dilli Haat, INA on 09.09.2024 (Monday). 

 

 

 

Parent’s Signature: ________________________         Parent’s Mobile No.: ______________________ 

. 

 


